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Dear Students,

Attached is a summer practice packet for math. This packet contains topics and math 
problems for you to work on during the summer. It is recommended that you begin work on the 
packet by the beginning of July and complete one or two topics per day. You should work with 
your parents to set up a schedule for the summer that includes some time for math practice 
each day. I suggest that you complete all of your work in a notebook so you can keep track of 
everything you have done.

If you have difficulty with a topic, look for online videos through Khan Academy or Math Antics 
that might help you. You can also reach out to family members or friends for assistance if 
needed. The topics covered in the packet are ones that you have completed in previous years. 
There should not be anything in the packet that you have not been taught in a previous grade. 
The purpose of the packet is to practice topics that are necessary for you to know to be 
successful at the next grade level.

By August 1st the answers to all of the problems in the packet will be posted on Mrs. 
McCarron’s web page. You should check your work on the completed topics and rework any 
problems you have not completed correctly. 

Have a happy and safe summer. Please feel free to have your parents reach out to me if you 
have any questions.

                                              Blessings,

                                              Mrs. McCarron






















































































